## Department of Family Services



201 94 22237

14

Refer to: Date: To:

Cetter chimical 5th December, 1989 DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL (COMMUNITY AND YOUTH SUPPORT)

Copies to:

Subject:

As discussed earlier today, I raised with Mr. Noel Heiner the question of whether or not he was prepared to make the letters of complaint written by some staff members at John Oxley Youth Centre available to the Manager, Mr. Coyne.

Mr. Heiner said that he was not prepared to make them available. Some of them were written on a confidential basis and he was not disposed towards breaking that confidentiality.

He gave an assurance that all staff members about whom any complaint had been made would have ample opportunity to answer the allegations.

A.C. Pettigrew

<u>Director-General</u>

QCPCI	3 8	
Date:	3.12.2012	
Exhibit n	umber: <u>9/</u>	

